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Kawartha. 
March 28, 2022 

Ontario Heritage Trust 
10 Adelaide Street East 
Toronto, Ontario M5C 1J2 

RF.CF.TVF.D 
2022/03/28 

(YYYY/MM/DD) 
Ontario Heritage Trust 

Please find enclosed a Notice of Intention to Repeal and a Notice of Intention 
to Designate for the property known municipally as 50 Victoria Avenue North, 
Lindsay. 

The last date for objections is April 27, 2022. If no objections are filed by 4:00 
p.m. on that date with the clerk of the municipality, Council will proceed to 
pass a bylaw designating the property at the next available Council meeting. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Emily Turner 
Economic Development Officer - Heritage Planning 
705-324-9411 ext. 1366 
eturner@kawarthalakes.ca 
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Notice: Intention to Repeal Designation By-law under the 

Ontario Heritage Act 

 

Kawartha. 

Take Notice that the Council of the City of Kawartha Lakes, on March 22, 2022 
passed a resolution of intent to repeal Town of Lindsay By-law 2000-068 
which designates the following property under Section 29 of the Ontario 
Heritage Act, R.S.O. 1990, c.18, as a property of cultural heritage value or 
interest: 

50 Victoria Avenue North, Lindsay 
LT 11 N/S FRANCIS ST, 12 N/S FRANCIS ST, 13 N/S FRANCIS ST PL TOWN 
PLOT; KAWARTHA LAKES 

Statement of Reasons for Repeal 
The by-law is being repealed in order pass a new designating by-law for the 
property to clarify the statement of significance and the property's heritage 
value. The existing by-law predates amalgamation and the creation of the City 
of Kawartha Lakes. 

Further information respecting the proposed repeal is available at the City's 
Economic Development Department. Any objection to the repeal of this by­
law must be filed within 30 days of March 29, 2022. Objections should be 
directed to: Cathie Richie, Clerk, City of Kawartha Lakes, P.O. Box 9000, 26 
Francis Street, Lindsay, ON K9V 5R8. 

Any inquiries may be directed to: 

Economic Development Officer- Heritage Planning 
City of Kawa rt ha Lakes, 
180 Kent Street West, Lindsay, ON K9V 2Y6 
(705) 324-9411 ext.1366 
eturner@kawarthalakes.ca 

The last date for objection is 4:00 p.m. on April 27, 2022. 


